
SPRING  

LEAF PICK UP 
 

APRIL 1st –12th   
 

 

Place leaves out at curb--Not in bags. 

Bagged leaves will not be picked up by either the Public 

Works Dept. or with your regular trash collection.  

 

DO NOT mix any other debris in with the leaves as this 

may cause serious injury to the workers and/or costly  

damage to the equipment.  

 

Leaves may be placed in the street ONLY during  

designated Leaf Pick-Up times—anyone who places leaves 

in the street after April 12th may be subject to a fine. 

 

New Jersey Stormwater Regulations require that leaves are 

to be placed at least 10 feet away from any storm drain. 

 

 
Thank you for your 

Cooperation! 


